
  IMPORTANT SPACE WORKING GROUP 

Notes of the meeting held via Zoom on Wednesday December 2nd at 2pm 

1. There were no apologies. 

2. Important Space already designated was discussed (reference Map 4 page 

63) It was unclear as to the boundaries of some areas and a request would be 

made to WFDC for an extended map of the area bordering CC Conservation 

Area. The grid (previously circulated) that Elizabeth had prepared to illustrate 

the justification of existing areas of Important Space (based on the 

WFDC/NPPF criteria previously circulated) was discussed and considered 

helpful. 

3. It was agreed that the View from Harvington towards Chaddesley Corbett 

(previously circulated) should be added to the list of Protected Views 2020. 

4. Will took us through the annotated map of the Parish showing suggestions 

for additional areas of Important Green Space for inclusion in the revised NDP. 

Other areas were suggested. It was agreed that these locations should be 

added to this list to include:- 

a) the field behind The Swan (as far as the brook and the area of land 

bordering The Holloway) 

b) The Green 

c) The Crescent 

d) The area adjoining the ‘Rhubard Field’ to the right of Briar Hill. (Precise area 

to be confirmed) 

e) Area at Drayton Pool. (To be confirmed) 

f) The Sports Field at Lower Chaddesley 

5. It was suggested that Will should draft a grid to include the new 

recommendations and confer with Elizabeth prior to the next meeting. This 

agreed. 

6. The next meeting would be held via zoom on Friday 11th December at 2pm. 
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